Flond's Register of Shipping—

71, Fenchurch Street, E.C. 3.

2nd July, 1921.

Dear 8irs,

With reference %o Mr.Blackwood's letter of the 27%h
ultimo respecting the equipment of the S.8«"D.AD.G.76%,
I shall be glad if you will be good enough to re-examine the
three bower anchors with a view t0 ascertaining whether in
addition to the marks furnished by you, the weights are stamped
thereon as in the case of the stream and kedge anchors.

I have also to state that the length of the
cable should be 300 fathoms.

It is noted that the towline and stream wire
will be placed on board the vessel at Rotterdam,

I am, Dear 8Sirs,

Yours faithfully,

Secretary.

The Surveyors,

HULL.




